About Feline Hyperthyroid Treatment Center

The facility and center has been at Desert Inn Animal Hospital (DIAH) since 1998.  Originally founded by Dr. David Hager, it was an independent practice dedicated to treating hyperthyroid feline patients before DIAH’s owner Dr. Denis Arn expanded his practice and built a specialized purpose-based facility for the Treatment Center, where it continues to operate.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The center’s mission remains the same from the day of first operation: to provide gold-standard and state-of-the art care for the treatment of feline hyperthyroidism. Our centers differs from others, in the method of individual care and support each patient receives.  Our center is one of few that performs a nuclear scintigraphy of the patient the day of treatment.  This allows visualization of the hyperactive thyroid tissue, which allows a more precise determination of appropriate radio-iodine dose.  Additionally, pre-treatment blood work which reveals the functional state of the thyroid axis is performed.  The combination of these efforts allows us to tailor a dose that is at once as low as possible to prevent over suppression, but more importantly is effective in controlling the hyperactive thyroid tissue.  In this way, the normal thyroid state is achieved while decreasing the occurrence of post- treatment complications.  

It is a further mission of our Center, to make the process as easy on you and your cat as possible.  Our treatment ward is clean and well kept, and quiet.  We play “Cat Music” during the day, which we feel decreases the overall stress level; and use feline pheromone sprays to further decrease the stress response. We perform no more that 3 treatments per week, which helps to control stress pheromone from being shared among cats. And all cages face out the window into our hospital, so the cats never are in sight of each other. 

For our clients, we recognize the treatment can be a stressful time, too.  However, you will receive an update on your cats progress every day they are in the ward, either by text with photos of your cat or a phone call (usually both!).  Clients cannot visit while the cat is in the treatment ward (this is a state regulation), so we make the effort to advise you of how your pet is doing on a daily basis.  We will always honestly let you know how your cat is doing, and make our best efforts to maintain their comfort and well-being.

We believe the curative treatment our center offers if worth the effort on all of our parts.  We are honored to be a part of your cat’s path to returned health.  



